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From: Cape Minerals Info <info@capeminerals.co.za>
Sent: Friday, January 01, 2021 11:06 AM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: Wishing you all a Happy New Year

From the team at Cape Minerals we would like to wish all our clients and friends a healty, happy and prosperous new
year.

Thank you all for the support, lovely letters and information over the past year. As we enter another year of trading with
our little website we again aim to try and improve. For the international clients, you will notice we are now only using
DHL as the prefered courier service, their rates are set for the first 1500gr, with this in mind it now more than ever pays
to select a number of specimens to get you to the weight prior to checkout. (Please use the "packed shipping weight" on
each specimens description as a guide to assist you in maximising your shipping. Locally for all our South African clients,
any order over R1000 will not attract any shipping charges at all.

To say thank you, we have loaded a number of specimens today - some at real basement prices (under $5) have fun,
enjoy the bargains and once again

Happy New Year
Regards
Graham & Nicky

www.capeminerals.co.za




